Homework

- Homework bags will come home on Fridays and are due back at school on Thursdays. We will not replace lost homework bags, so please be careful with sending them back to school each week.
- They contain:
 - A flier on next week's Literacy Topic with spelling words and high-frequency words.
 - A spelling practice tool that can be **returned** for credit in class.
 - Scholastic Books Short Read This text is on grade level and starts at a Level C. This is where your student should have ended reading in kindergarten. This is an optional text–you are more than welcome to read materials from home as well.
 - Ways to Read: Reading Homework
 - UFLI's Home Connection Link for the week's two lessons focuses
 - Parent Explanation of UFLI Letter
 - Monthly reading logs—color in a day for every 15 minutes of reading and/or homework. <u>These can be returned at the end of the month</u> for class credit.
 - Starting in October, Reading logs completed can be turned in for a Pizza Hut Book It program coupon for a personal pan pizza.
- Homework is not mandatory, but can be turned in for incentives in class. The
 <u>bag should come back on Thursdays with only the completed</u>
 <u>homework and reading log in it.</u>
- On Fridays, we will have a spelling test using the words sent home and a progress monitoring sheet with UFLI lessons.
- Homework should not take longer than 20 minutes: 15 minutes of reading and 5 minutes on one of the other mentioned programs.